
From: Thambirajah Vignarajah  
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 1:20 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Jeff Healey 
<jeff.healey@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: ELGIN MILLS & BAYVIEW DEVELOPMENT 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam  
Development on the North East corner of Elgin Mills Road and Bayview Avenue in 

Richmond Hill.  

We live in Richmond Hill at 368 Crosby Avenue L4C 2R7 and are regular visitors the 

Hindu Temple at 10865 Bayview Avenue. We are most disappointed and thoroughly 

disgusted at the proposed development at the above location. On several occasions 

when we approached the town of Richmond Hill and inquired about the possibility of 

securing the above parcel of land for further expansion of the temple, they gave us  a 

cold shoulder and rebuked the idea, thereby discouraging us to buy that land as no 

development will be permitted.    

All of a sudden, we find that a developer has purchased the land and is planning to build 

high density dwellings with full blessings of the City. We as a Hindu community want to 

show our displeasure at the above proposal, especially after it was not allowed for us, 

the neighbors. We will do everything in our power to stop the above development. 

We hope that the City will re-consider the proposal and deny permission for high-density 

high-rise development. 

Thanks 

Victor. T. Vignarajah 

 


